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HOPE 4 KENYA, INC (H4K) the US bases 501(C)3 and Hope 4 Kenya Everywhere the 
registered NGO in Kenya, began 2024 preparing for our first mission team to come in 
October 2024.  The month was spent assuring that all was prepared.  This included 
completing the mission house was ready for visitors.  Higher Ground is a safe, excellently 
located place for mission teams to relax, prepare and respond to local missions through the 
Nakuru County.   
 
Meetings were held with the local agencies, hotels, safari diver and hotel, as well as the chef 
and house support.  We are pleased to announce that Higher Ground Guest House will be 
open for the first team in October 2024.   
 
Higher Ground 2024  
 

 
 
 

HOPE 4 KENYA! 
Moving Forward! 

 

As we continue to grow, in April we opened the Higher Ground Guest House.  This home will 
host our team of volunteers and be the planning and meeting site of Hope 4 Kenya.  We are 
very excited to host our first team in October of 2024 and look forward to continuing to grow 
and expand our services throughout the community.   
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